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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary 
 
Thursday 26th June 
DT Day 
 
Friday 27th June 
DT Day 
Y6 MAD Day at Wycliffe 
 
Monday 30th June 
Y5 Drama with Archway Teacher—at school  
 
Thursday 3rd July 
Y1 Ukulele Concert 9:20am 
 
Sunday 6th July 
PTFA Colour Run 
 
Wednesday 9th July 
Y6 Show—5:00pm Village Hall 
 
Thursday 10th July 
Y2 Recorder Concert 9:20am 
 
Friday 11th July 
Y1 Class Assembly 2.30pm—Parents Welcome 
 
Tuesday 15th July  
Sports Day—All Day 
KS1 9.30am-11.30am 
Lunch 12pm-1pm  
KS2 1pm-3pm 
 
Thursday 17th July  
Y6 Leavers Service 10am St George’s Church 
 
Friday 18th July 
Last Day of Term 

Value Certificates 
 
Year Reception  
Seafraid has shown the values of respect and 
responsibility. He is often the first to sit quietly on 
the carpet, helps with jobs around the classroom 
and gets on very independently. 
Year 1  
Thomas has shown the value of perseverance 
during the ukulele lessons.  
Year 2 
Daisy for being a wonderful scientist by using 
scientific vocabulary to describe how the cress 
seeds will grow. 
Year 3 
Sadie for being a wonderful writer by producing a 
beautifully neat story and beginning to show flair 
in her writing. 
Year 4 
Joey has shown the value of respect. He was a 
brilliant representative of the school on Monday 
at the Corinium Museum. He also gave Mrs Hollis 
lovely compliments about Worship. 
Year 5 
Isaac for being a wonderful writer by making an 
effort to edit and up level his writing. He has also 
taken extra care with his handwriting. 
Year 6 
Delilah has shown the value of resilience. She 
has shown real strength overcoming her worries 
about the Y6 residential.  

Early Finish 18th July 
 
Letters are coming home next week. Please can 
you reply as soon as possible and no later than 
Thursday 3rd July. 
 
Thank you. 

Charity Skydive 
 
We currently have tentative interest from 5      
parents across Years Rec-4 to participate in our  
skydive.  
 
To maximise the fundraising, we would ideally 
like to start a page over the summer and it would 
be fantastic to have a representative for each 
year group.  
Please do let us know if you are interested. It’s a 
great opportunity to help the school and tick one 
off your ‘bucket list’. 




